
2007 年 11 月 8 日配信  メール本文 
 

This message is being sent to you on behalf of EPA and DOE’s ENERGY STAR® program. 

  Dear ENERGY STAR Computer Partner or Other Interested Stakeholder: 

 This message contains important information regarding the Tier 2 effective date proposed in the 

ENERGY STAR Version 4.0 Computer Specification as well as information on upcoming Tier 2 

development activities this fall. 

  Specification Clarification: Tier 2 effective date

The attached clarification memorandum provides details on a Tier 2 effective date change.  

• The new effective date for Tier 2 will be July 1, 2009. The memorandum lists appropriate 

changes to the specification document text.  

 Tier 2 Updates and Coming Events

In light of the new timeline, EPA proposes holding a web conference with stakeholders this fall in place 

of a previously proposed face-to-face meeting. Prior to this web conference, EPA will provide, along 

with web conference details, a discussion guide and slide deck for the meeting. These documents will 

detail current progress on Energy Efficiency Performance Assessment activities and include pending 

issues and discussion questions intended to begin the development of Tier 2 for computers. The 

discussion guide and slide deck will be made available soon, both via email to EPA’s computer 

stakeholder contact list and on the ENERGY STAR Specification Revision website. Stakeholders will 

have at least two weeks notice before the web conference is held.  

 Please contact Katharine Kaplan, EPA, at kaplan.katharine@epa.gov, or Evan Haines, ICF 

International, at ehaines@icfi.com with questions. Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY 

STAR! 

 NOTICE: 

This message is for the designated recipient only and may contain privileged or confidential information. If you 

have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the original. Any other use of this 

e-mail by you is prohibited. 
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